Surreme COURT
OoF
NEevapa

IN THE SUPREME COURT OF THE STATE OF NEVADA

IN THE MATTER OF TEMPORARILY AO 0011
CLOSING THE SUPREME COURT
LAW LIBRARY TO THE PUBLIC

() 19478 <SEaE

JUL 28 20

ORDER

(As amended 8—1%36503“ E D

b

To mitigate the public health risks associated with the COVID-
19 pandemic and the emergency declared by Governor Sisolak, the physical
Nevada Supreme Court Law Library remains closed to the public. Despite
the buildir{g’s closure, the Law Library will continue to offer services
through email (reference@nvcourts.nv.gov), phone (775-684-1640), and
virtual chat (beginning Monday, August 3, 2020) via the law library’s
website (https:/mvcourts.gov/lawlibrary). To ensure continuity of services,
Library staff will regularly monitor and respond to emails and chat
requests, and will return phone messages as promptly as possible. The Law
Library will begin offering a curbside pickup service for books requested in
advance starting the week of August 3, 2020. Requests that depend on
accessing the Law Library’s print collection may be accommodated through
the curbside pickup service, procedures for which are set forth on the Law
Library’s website (https://nvcourts.gov/lawlibrary/). With the building
closed to the public, all existing room reservations for Library conference
rooms have been cancelled, and no new room reservations will be accepted.
This order remains in effect until further notice.

It 1s so ORDERED.
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cc: -

Administrative Office of the Court
Jason R. Sowards, Law Librarian, Nevada Supreme Court
Law Library
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